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A new high school in Bungendore

Project update 29 April 2022

Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new
and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and
supports growth in the local economy.

Project overview

The new high school will have contemporary facilities with flexible learning spaces for 450 students.

Learning spaces will be built to enable teaching of English, Mathematics, Science, Technologies, Human Society
and its Environment (HSIE), Personal Development, Health and Physical Education (PDHPE), Creative Arts,
Languages, Vocational Education and Training (VET) and Agriculture.

As part of the high school project there will also be new facilities that can be made available for community use,
additional local car parking and updated storage facilities for the scout hall.

Bungendore Public School will also receive additional teaching spaces and an upgrade to its existing playing field
with a new amenities block and field lighting.

Acquisition of the new high school site completed

A key milestone has been achieved in the journey of Bungendore's new high school with the new high school site,
located in the Majara and Gibraltar Streets precinct, having been transferred to the ownership of the Department
of Education. This includes 2, 4, 6, and 10 Majara Street, part of the Majara Street Road Reserve (between Turallo
Terrace and Gibraltar Street), a portion of Bungendore Park and a part of Turallo Terrace Reserve for use as the ‘Ag
Plot.
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The acquisition includes the existing Council buildings, the commmunity centre, a portion of the swimming pool
location, and a small portion of Mick Sherd Oval. The Department will continue to work with Queanbeyan-Palerang
Regional Council regarding arrangements for the existing Council facilities and to ensure a smooth transition

to construction works, once the State Significant Development Application has been determined. The NSW
Government's notice for gazettal for the acquisition is available at:
azette.legislation.nsw.gov.au/so/download.w3p?id=Gazette 2022 2022-180.pdf

Sign up to receive updates emailed directly to you

Register to receive project updates, works notifications and other commmunications by completing the contact
form on the new high school in Bungendore webpage at:
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/n/new-high-school-in-bungendore html#community-info-tab

Or scan the QR code to visit the project website:

For more information contact:

School Infrastructure NSW “.“’,
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au (j!_)
Phone: 1300 482 651 \A’
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au QERSNMENT
o ® ® o PY
° °


http://gazette.legislation.nsw.gov.au/so/download.w3p?id=Gazette_2022_2022-180.pdf
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/n/new-high-school-in-bungendore.html#community-info-tab

